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This newsletter is specifically created for you, our active member societies and partners, to stay 

up to date with what is going on in the global endocrine community. We would be delighted if you 

could share our news in your society’s communication channels. If you would like us to share 

your news with the global endocrine community, send your proposals to  office@isendo.org 
 

 

ISE UPDATES  
 

 

Meet Helen van Oers - the new Executive Director of 
ISE  

 

 

Helen comes with more than 20 years international 

experience in Association Management. She started 

her career in 1996 at the Hilton International sales 

office in Brussels, focussing on the association 

congress market. She joined MCI in 1999 and since 

then has managed an array of non-profit client 

organisations. In 2017 Helen took up the position of 

Operations Director at YPO, leading the networks 

organisation of young entrepreneurs. 

 

Read more >> 

 

 

 

ISE CONGRESS 

 

https://mailchi.mp/4cffa3bed31c/ise-members-update-12979492?e=480a573547
mailto:office@isendo.org?subject=Something%20to%20share
https://mcusercontent.com/92a80eac08e126744f526bafc/files/4a0fa5d2-0156-4b2d-ba5e-3c4664a47b05/Helen_van_Oers_Introduction.pdf
https://www.isendo.org/


 

ICE Virtual 2021: Earn CME credits from the comfort 
of your home 

 

 

Join us for the ICE Virtual Congress, that 

will be held from the 24th to 28th of 

February 2021! 

 

We are very excited to share that ICE 

Virtual 2021 has been accredited by the 

European Accreditation Council for 

Continuing Medical Education 

(EACCME®) for a maximum of 19 

European CME credits (ECMEC®s). 

Learn more about the 

accreditation HERE.  
 

 

 

Share the news with your members 
and invite them to participate in the 

ICE Virtual 2021 

 

As an active member of ISE your society members 

will be able to register at reduced fees and enjoy an 

outstanding scientific program, many networking 

opportunities and live interaction with top experts in 

the field. Learn more via the link!  

 

Learn more >> 

 

 

 

ISE EDUCATION 

 

 

Successful ISE GLP-1 Webinar with top experts in the 
field 

On the 26t of January ISE held an interactive Ask the Experts Webinar with top experts 

exploring the role of GLP-1 RAs in the current landscape of incretin therapies for type 

2 diabetes. 

 

The Webinar was a huge success with more than 900 interested registrants, 350 

participants joining live and over 45 questions asked during the Q&A session following the 

interactive case-based discussion around Diabetes Management. 

  

https://icevirtualcongress.com/cme-accreditation/
https://icevirtualcongress.com/


 

The recording will soon be available on the ISE Global Education Hub along with a 

CME-accredited case study - all for free to your members! Stay tuned. 

  

ISE Global Education Hub >>  

 

 

 

ISE ADVOCACY EFFORTS 

 

 

 

From 9 to 11 December 2020, ISE was invited to 

participate in the WHO Informal Consultation on 

People Living with NCDs. This WHO consultation 

is the first focusing on meaningful engagement of 

PLWNCDs and, will be complemented with 

additional global and regional consultations and 

activities across 2021 and 2022. ISE was invited to 

represent the global community of endocrine health 

care professionals.  

 

 

It was represented by Susan Mandel from the USA, Fatheya Al Awadi from the UAE and 

Pedro Nel Rueda from Colombia. Learn more about the meeting through the link. 

Learn more >> 

 

 

 

RENEW YOUR ISE MEMBERSHIP FOR 2021 

 

https://edu.isendo.org/
https://www.isendo.org/who-consultation-on-plwncd/


 

It has been a very special year full of challenges for all of us and ISE remains 

committed more than ever to federate the endocrine community across the world as 

the “united nations of endocrinology”. We represent many large and smaller 

endocrine societies globally with very different interests and levels of development. 

We count on your input and support in 2021 allowing us to continue giving back and 

supporting our global members with all our activities. 

 

You will soon receive an email from our Membership Coordinator 

(membership@isendo.org) with more details on the renewal of your membership for 

2021. We look forward to continue our collaboration with you in 2021! 

 

 

 

GOING VIRTUAL? 

We continue to promote our communities’ events, congresses as well as education and scientific 

exchange opportunities, so don’t hesitate to send us an overview of your activities and share your 

initiatives at office@isendo.org 
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